
Gainesville Amateur Radio Society Board of Directors Meeting Minutes

Meeting opened 7:02pm Dec. 1, 2022
Members present via Zoom:
Vann Chesney AC4QS, Larry Rovak WB2SVB, Pete Winters W4GHP, Dean Covy K4RL, Bob 
Guertin W1GLV, Shannon Boal K4GLV, Terry Gordon K4TMG, Jeff Capehart W4UFL, Tom 
Gause W4YGT

No reports of sickness and health.

Business:
ARRL Foundation Grant - we shold be notified about the results in Jan.
Lofton Project - Terry and Tom met with Bob Lightner and made measurements for 
materials to be ordered.
Operation Santa Delivery - All preparations made.
Christmas Banquet and Awards - approx. 25 expected, food needs to be picked up from
Dave's BBQ on 39th Ave. on 12/17 between 1:45 - 2:00pm, last day for reservation 
12/9, side dishes needed, awards selected.

Officer Reports:
Treasurer - Dues are being collected.
Vice President and Repeater Trustee - Repeaters OK, Boy Scout radio merit badge 
discussed.
Web Master - all OK.
ARES - Red Cross antenna to come down, VARA FM digipeater planed for Jim Carr's 
repeater site, Lab & Lunch planed for 12/10 at Gordon Gibby's, next meeting on 
12/14, general class license course planned for Jan.

Meeting adjourned at 7:38pm


